From: Laurie Powers

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004-A

Date: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 9:16:11 AM
Hi,

I am writing again to respectfully ask you to vote no on HB 2004-A. If this passes, and all of these
requirements are put onto the rental home owners, where is the incentive to provide rental housing
for the public? Tt will cause even more of a rental home shortage, which will cause rental rates to
increase. And isn't that what we are trying to avoid?

Thank you,
Laurie Powers
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